Brookline Fire

Department

Board of Fire Engineers
Po Box 660

Brookline, New Hampshire 03033

Minutes
Board of Fire Engineers
Monday, February 10. 2020

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm.

Board of Fire Engineers members Dave Santuccio, Dave Joki, Dave Flannery, and Chief
Corey were present.

The Board went over the specs for new SE2. After going over the specs the board voted to
send them out on February 11, 2020 and open them on March 4, at 7:00 pm.

We need to fix the slide show for Town meeting and see who wants to present it at Town
meeting.

We discussed fire department physicals and needing to pass physicals to get on and stay on.
Pay grades will change to a new model.

2020 budget is going well. The air compressor well be here in mid-March.

The AFG grant has opened for the forestry truck and will close March 13, 2020.
Personnel was discussed. Three members are taking level one.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm.

Res[:ectfully submitted,

o0\ & -

Charles E: Corey Sr.



